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Friday October 30, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 

 

 

We were hoping to have the opportunity to celebrate the first ever graduating class 

from Shannen Koostachin this fall, but unfortunately due to the ongoing pandemic we 

are unable to gather together. Alternatively, we will be allowing our 2020 Grade 8 grads 

to sign up for a timeslot on Friday November 6, 2020 to pick up their graduate medallion 

and special awards.  

 

Please call or email the school to sign up for a timeslot during one of our designated 

blocks of time: 

 

1. 8:30 – 9:00  

2. 10:00 – 3:00 

3. 4:10 – 5:00 

 

You will be assigned a 10-minute window to pickup your awards. There will be a table 

setup at the front of the building, please adhere to social distancing guidelines (there 

are black markings on the ground to line up on) and wear a mask on school property.  

 

Please contact us at the school if you have any questions.  

 

 

Regards, 

 

 
 

Mrs. Anderson 
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